
 

 

Change Level of Care Order Update (MCH Only) 
Patient Leave of Absence  

On Thursday, June 6, the Change Level of Care order will be updated to include Leave of 
Absence. This update allows the patient to be placed on hold if they need to leave the 
facility temporarily during their patient stay (i.e., test, procedure.)  
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Click the link for more information on provider and unit clerk/nurse process workflow. 

Clinical Informatics – Please share this information with MCH Inpatient Providers, Unit 
Clerks and Nurses and make this a topic of discussion in upcoming rounding. 

Behavioral Health: This information does not affect behavioral health caregivers. 

**NOTE: This mailbox is not frequently monitored. Please direct any questions to the 
Clinical Informatics team using this link. 

 

https://ci.northernlighthealth.org/Flyers/Providers/Hospital/Orders/MCH-Leave-of-Absence-Provider.aspx
https://ci.northernlighthealth.org/Flyers/Non-Providers/Hospital-Nurse/Orders/MCH-Leave-of-Absence-Unit-Clerk-RN.aspx
https://emh.service-now.com/esp?id=sc_cat_item&sys_id=7779d9ee1babc010200c33fccd4bcbeb
https://emh.service-now.com/esp?id=sc_cat_item&sys_id=7779d9ee1babc010200c33fccd4bcbeb

